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A LaCrosse county road is temporarily closed.  This morning a gas line  ruptured causing crews
to close the portion of county highway M that runs from  West Salem to Barre Mills.  Emergency
dispatch advises drivers to stay away from  that area until the gas line is fixed and the road is
re-opened.  It could take  a few hours before repairs are completed.
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